January 12, 2017

Via Electronic Mail and Certified Mail

Gary Miller, Remedial Project Manager (RPM)
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)
Region 6 (6SF-RA)

1445 Ross Avenue

Dallas, TX 75202-2733

R6 San Jacinto Waste Pits Comments(@epa.gov

Re: Comments to Proposed Remedial Action Plan for the San Jacinto River
Waste Pits Superfund Site, Harris County, Texas

Dear Mr. Miller:

On behalf of McGinnes Industrial Maintenance Corporation (“MIMC™) and International
Paper Company (“IP”). we are submitting joint comments to the United States Environmental
Protection Agency (“EPA™) in response to EPA’s Proposed Plan for the San Jacinto River Waste
Pits Superfund Site (“Site™). which was released for public comment on September 28. 2016.
MIMC and IP’s joint comments are identified as Sections I-VI in the enclosed comment
submission. IP’s separate comments on the Southern Impoundment are identified in Sections
VII-X.

These comments have been submitted today by U.S. Mail and electronic mail. Please
include this letter and all attachments in the administrative reoc;:fi/fpﬁ the Site.
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Environmental Remediation

International Paper Company
6400 Poplar Ave.
Memphis, TX 381
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David Moreira
Area Director
McGinnes Industrial Maintenance Corporation
4 Liberty Lane West
Hampton. NH 03842
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